

Ngaruawahia Primary School

"Mana te Tuatahi"

*Manamotuhake *Manaakitanga *Kotahitanga *Whakapiringatanga

18 Feb 2023

T1 WK 3

Kia ora e te whaanau,

Thank you for your support as we navigated through the cyclone, safety of our students and staff are our number one priorities, at all times, in these situations. So again, thank you for your support.

Welcome to all our new whaanau. It's great to have you aboard, on our NPS journey. We look forward to meeting you all at our CYC Whaanau day, where we can celebrate our whanaungatanga.

As you will see, we are a busy kura, having many opportunities for our tamariki, so please keep up with our communication via school loop and class dojo.

If you have anything you would like to discuss, please do not hesitate to come and see me. Ngaa mihi Matua Murray

C.Y.C WHAANAU DAY - MONDAY 6TH MARCH

All whaanau are invited and welcome to attend our 'whaanau day'

Bring along a picnic and join in on the fun activities.



JUNIOR HUB INFO 2023

Term Value: Manaakitanga School Wide inquiry: Ko Ngaaruawaahia Tooku Tuurangawaewa

AKOMANGA 1

Tena taatou e te Whaanau.

We are fortunate to have a big Team in Akomanga I. Whaea Ruki being the Main Kaiako, Whaea Liz relieving on Thursdays and our awesome Kaiawhina Whaea Hinengakau and Whaea Jackie.

We are settling well into our new routines. Learning a lot about each other with a little bit of learning in between.



AKOMANGA 2

Kia ora e te whaanau. Ko Whaea Maggie ahau. We are very lucky to have Whaea Mazina working alongside us this year. We have settled into our routines really well and have started our book mahi. It has been awesome to have so many of you join our class dojo. This is where we post panui and photos. Please check your email for an invitation!

We have an open door policy so feel free to come and visit!



AKOMANGA TORU

Nau mai haere mai to Akomanga Toru This year is my first at Ngaruawahia Primary and I have an amazing group of year 2 and 3.

In class we have been getting used to routines, getting to know each other and having some great discussions around our learning

HOMEWORK ...

The best way to help with learning at home is to do things together and talk about what you are doing.

Reading: read together and talk about the pictures and the story to help with comprehension and vocabulary

Writing: Make it fun, write notes to friends, spelling words and letters or draw a cartoon and write the story.

Maths: Count out and add items together, cut sandwiches into halves and quarters or play a game.

Homework: spelling words, letter work and a reading book will be sent home with any children who want
home work.

WHAT'S HAPPENING

- Daily swimming in School Pool
- Swimming Sports Feb 28th
- NZEI PUM (school closing early) - March 3rd
- CYC Whaanau day March 6th

Specific details to follow for each of these events

CONTACT US...

- Ngăruawâhia Primary School Website
- Skool Loop App
- Class Dojo
- School Office: (07) 824-8426
- Emails: office@ngaruawahia.school.nz

Whaea Ruki - rukis@ngaruawahia.school.nz Whaea Maggie - margaretg@ngaruawahia.school.nz

Whaea Celeste - celeste@ngaruawahia.school.nz



Khalyal Edwards-Mahu, Matatira Tamati, Mawhero Pink, Manawa Wilson, Raevyn-Jae Maniapoto





*No parking in yellow bus lane



Park across the road OR down further

PLEASE

Helping us teach tamariki to use the crossing, not walking across the road.

Children leaving, should USE the gate by the hall to help keep our tamariki safe!!!!

SWIMMING SPORTS COMING SOON

SCHOOL UNIFORM

Please ORDER your uniform at the office. Polo tops are from \$28.00- \$30.00 Fleece jackets are from \$35.00 - \$40.00. There is a 3 WEEK turnaround from order



In hard materials we are making a taonga out of corian. This is being made as a gift for who The corian is cut out and then shaped using a file and sandpaper. A hole is drilled by the students so that they can add a platted string so that it can be worn around the neck



In Electronics and Design the tauira are making a Koha for Whanau using Bronze Wire. They do this by joining pieces of bronze wire together with solder wire to make certain letters or names. A hook is then attached so it can hang in a special place at their whare! Matua Scott



Syndicate Info

Ngaa mhi nu ki a koutou! What an awesome start to 2023 for Akomanga Wha (Rm 4). We have welcomed Whaea Keana to our room. She will be the Kaiako on Thursdays 6 Fridays, and hopefully any other day Whaea Kim might be away!

This week has seen all acknopa begin mahi in their books, for their Portfolios, and online! Thank you to all whaanau who have connected on Class Dojo! This is where all paans will be posted to keep you informed daily - sometimes plans can change at the last

For Mahi Kainga (homework) this year, aakonga will need to be able to access our Google Classroom at home. A spelling notebook might travel home, and hopefully a Chapter book for enjoyment will be read at home too!

it forget you're welcome to join us in class any time! And we hope to see you at our CYC Whaanau Day!



Kia Ora e te whaanau!! We have had an amazing start to our 2023 year

We have been super busy in Akomanga Rima, learning about each other, learning about learning and creating a culture that is for EVERYONE!

Askunga have begun to set up their books ready for learning and we have been starting to look at our local area and some of their favorite spots. Room 5 and 6 have started having weekly hub his on Friday where we talk as a hub about any issues arising or anything that they would like to talk about, these have been great!

Askinga have loved having breskfast daily in class and this has started a real neat sense of Whanaungatanga. Please keep an eye out on Class Dojo. I post on there daily and eventually our anionga will be sharing their mahi on there also :)

Keep an eye out for speling notebooks that will come home for Momework and please reach out if you need anything

As always, I love hearing from all the winaanau, and you're all welcome any time in Azomanga Rima, it is a



In Akomanga Ono, we are unpacking who we are, where we come from and where we want to be. This arning will stem self-awareness and better understandings of ourselves, recognise strengths we can build upon and begin goal setting for our future.

A paanu will be sent home this week to join our Class Dojo forum, where all notices will be displayed, ertificate recipients, student mahi and my direct contact details. A speech/pepeha template will also be sent out for mahi-aa-kainga over the next following weeks, as our akomanga will be applying for kura leadership roles.

I am excited to see our tamarisi blossom into awesome leaders!



Upcoming Events

- · Swimming sessions beginning Feb
- . Swimming sports Week 5
- · CYC Whaanau day Week 6
- · Inter school swimming Week 6

Keep in touch...

- Ngāruawāhia Website
- · Skool Loop
- · Class Dojo

kimr@ngaruawahia.schoolnz olivias@ngaruawahia.school.nz cobyn@ngaruawahia.school.nz



*School half day: NZEI PUM - Friday 3rd March

*CYC Whaanau day: Monday 06 March

Specific details to follow for each of these events